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BROOKE MAXFIELD
OSAGE RESOURCES
6209 N K-61 HWY
HUTCHINSON KS 67502

RE: LEASE: OSAGE 124
LEGAL: 595'FNL-605'FEL 24-33S-15W
COUNTY: BARBER
AP NO: 15007233700000

Dear Ms. Maxfield:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an extension of time in which to close the
drilling pits associated with the drilling of the Osage 124 well.

The original 365 days for closure expired October 11, 2009. This extension will expire August
13, 2010. We urge you to make every effort to close these pits within this time frame. In the
event there is water standing in these pits, please dewater and dispose of fluids in an authorized
disposal facility to expedite closure. Extension of this time frame automatically extends the time
period for filing the Closure of Surface Pit form.

Failure to close the pit or request an additional extension prior to the expiration date may result
in a fine in accordance with K. A.R. 82-3-602(a). An additional extension will only be granted for
good cause and after K.C.C. field staff has made an inspection of the site. Should field staff
discover that said pit has been closed before the date of extension request, an administrative
penalty may be assessed to you through K.C.C. invoice.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Jonelle Rains at (316)
337-6226.

Very sincerely yours,

i &
J
oug : is

Director

cc: Jonelle Rains
District #1

CONSERVATTON DIVISION
Finney State Ottice Building, 130 S. Market, Room 2078, Wichita, KS 67202-3802
(316) 337-6200 ® Fax: (316) 337-G211 ® http://kce ks.gov/



Message Page 1 of |

Sammy Flaharty

From: Steve Durrant
Sent:  Saturday, February 13, 2010 1:42 PM
To: Sammy Flaharty

Subject: RE: ADDITIONAL PIT EXTENSION
rec' 6 months . SD

From: Sammy Flaharty

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2010 4:56 PM
To: Steve Durrant

Subject: ADDITIONAL PIT EXTENSION

Hi Steve. Sure wish you would let this cold weather depart. I'm ready for Spring. | about slipped and fell this
morning on the ice. This weather is nuts. | guess it could be worse and we could be like Washington D.C. At
least it's not that bad.

Well I've got a request for an additional extension of time to close pits from Osage Resources . The well is as
follows:

Osage # 124

595'FNL-605'FEL 24-33S-15W

Barber County

15007233700000

Spud 10/11/08 pit extension expired 2/11/10

So let me know what you think on this one Steve. They state that there has been a lot of moisture and they
haven't been able to close the pits. Thanks for your help Steve.

Sammy

2/15/2010
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February 10, 2010

Doug Louis

Kansas Corporation Commission
130 S. Market, Room 2078
Wichita, KS 67202-3802

RE: Osage No. 124 Pit Closure

Dear Mr. Louis:

I am writing to request an extension of the pit closure time for the Osage No. 124, API 15-007-23370. We
are still unable to close the pits at this location due to the amount of moisture received over the recent
months. Osage would appreciate KCC granting us an additional 120 days to close these pits.

Piease call me at 620.664.9622 if you require additional information.

Sincerely,
2\ \y\i‘ \

Brooke Maxfield\]
Geological Technician Il

Cc: Well File



